
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HIGH COMMISSION 
FOR THE REPUBLIC OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO  

 
TEL: +44 (0)20 7245 9351 
FAX: +44 (0)20 7823 1065 
E-MAIL: hclondonPACT@foreign.gov.tt 

 

 

 *Please notify in writing, any change of address. 

   42 BELGRAVE SQUARE 

LONDON, SW1X 8NT 

The London Mission 
 
The High Commission produces a quarterly Newsletter, entitled The London Mission, annually. The Newsletter forms 
part of our engagement with you as we seek to inform of developments in Trinidad and Tobago and of initiatives of the 
Government, and to inform of areas for collaboration to promote everything that is Trinidad and Tobago. 

The Newsletter is available electronically at http://foreign.gov.tt/hclondon at no cost or in print version. The annual 

contribution for four (4) printed copies of the Newsletter is £15.00, which offsets printing and postage costs. Printed 
copies are available through subscription.  

 
THE LONDON MISSION SUBSCRIPTION FORM 

(Complete in BLOCK LETTERS) 
 

 
Title /………..…..…/  Name /…………………………..…..……………….………..……………………/  

Occupation / Profession  /………………………………………………………………………………/*Home 

Address /………………………….……………………………………………………………/ 

/………………………………………………………………………………........……………..………………/ 

/………………………………………………………………………………................………………………/ 

I wish to (please tick one of the following):                 

Renew my subscription     Subscribe for the first time  

 

CONTACT INFORMATION  Tel. No. /……………………………….………………………..…………/ 

E-Mail Address /….……………………………...…………………….…/ 

DATE:  /….……………………………...…………………….…/ 

 
Please complete and forward an International Money Order for £15.00 payable to the “Trinidad and Tobago 
High Commission”, 42 Belgrave Square, London SW1X 8NT.  

 
N.B. – Subscriptions will commence from the initial payment and is applicable for four (4) printed copies of the 
Newsletter.   

 

http://foreign.gov.tt/hclondon

